
Harnett County
Greenway
Feasibility Studies-
Proposed Alignments

Public Open House

Harnett County is studying the
feasibility of greenway trail connections
for walking and bicycling between
Lillington, Campbell University, Coats,
and the Dunn-Erwin Rail Trail.

Drop by the project open house to
learn more and share your ideas about
the proposed alignments identified
through the Feasibility Study process.

www.harnett.org/parkrec/greenway-feasibility-studies.asp

SCAN FOR
UPDATES + INFO

Harnett County
Resource Center & Library

Room 103 B/C

455 McKinney Parkway
Lillington, NC 27546

Tuesday

9/9
5 PM- 6:15 PM


